
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

May 18, 2021 
Bylaw Readings 
 

 

 

Facility Naming – Taylor 
Trail 

 

 

2021 Pool Season 
 

Two bylaws received readings at Tuesday’s meeting. 
Bylaw 1101-21, the amended Stonegate Meadows Area 
Structure Plan received 1st Reading. The public hearing 
for this bylaw will be held Tuesday June 22, 2021 at 
6:00pm. Bylaw 1103-21, Community Engagement 
Committee received 2nd and 3rd Readings. This committee 
is now a standing committee of Council.  

 
Council approved the Green Strip naming proposal 
submitted by the Historic Resources Committee. The new 
name for the Green Strip will be Taylor Trail. The Historic 
Resources Committee will be planning historical 
interpretive elements to place on the trail to 
commemorate John Taylor’s importance to the town of 
Raymond.  
 
There will be a 2021 pool season. Council reviewed 
recommendations from administration on the summer 
pool schedule and guidelines. Stay tuned for more 
information.  

 

For more information any of the above items, or on other items discussed at the 
meeting, please view the May 18 Agenda Package on the town website, watch the 
meeting on YouTube, or call the town office at 403-752-3322. 
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